
“By three methods we may learn wisdom: First, by reflection,  
which is noblest; Second, by imitation, which is easiest; and third by  

experience, which is the bitterest.” –Confucius

C O L L E G E  V A L U E :  Learning



Jason S. Wood, PresidentJason S. Wood, President

608.822.2300  •  jwood@swtc.edu  •  1800 Bronson Boulevard, Fennimore, WI 53809


	Shout Out Quote: Dear Joan, 

Congratulations on your “Shout Out” recognition for the values of Learning and Partnerships. Katie Snitker wrote, “Joan’s desire to see her students achieve academic success in the classroom and professional success in the medical field is admirable.  Joan extends academic contracts to at-risk students and partners with Knox staff to support students’ successful completion.  I have had the opportunity to witness the appreciation Joan’s students have for her. One student mentioned that Joan passes along updates she receives about the Charger Cupboard, most recently a notice when the Cupboard received a delivery of meat, eggs, and dairy. She also made sure students were aware of the Thanksgiving dinner being offered. This student greatly appreciated the updates and took advantage of them, which supported her overall success. Another student wrote the following message to Joan: “I wanted to say thank you for everything this semester and having me do the tutoring, I found it really beneficial and found new and better ways to study and retain the information. All the teachers and instructors I've had have never helped me by doing something like that. I appreciate it all and for not giving up on me through the semesters we have had together. I am trying to be the best student I can and now I have study skills that I can carry with me.”  Thank you for investing in your students, Joan. You make a difference.”  

Thank you for exhibiting the College Values and for all you do to make the College a better place.  Your service in providing opportunities for and helping students learn is invaluable!



